Scott Weeks

From:

Shahil Desai <shahildesai9@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, June 17, 2020 2:46 PM

To:

Scott Weeks

Subject:

BDP Group Appeal

CAUTION! External Content. Please use caution when opening attachments and links. Do not provide your username and password if requested.

Scott,

BDP Group would like to file an appeal on the decision the board of commission made on June 11, 2020. Their decision was to deny the variance for height on our project. We would like to set up a meeting with the board of supervisors.

Thank you, Shahil Desai